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Seven Seeds 
On Tuesday night children from St Mary’s took part in 
an amazing concert at the Royal Albert Hall. It was 
called ‘Seven Seeds’, a new composition based on the 
Greek myth of Persephone. The Year 5 children from 
our school choir joined other schools from the Tri-
borough as the ‘Overworld Chorus’. John and Reza, 
who are members of the Young Singers, sang in the 
‘Overworld Semi-chorus’. We were joined by other 
choirs, including the Bach choir, and an orchestra. The 
Music was sublime and we were so honoured to be a 
part of it. A film of the event will soon be available and 
we will post it on our website so you can all enjoy the 
performance! Here are the Year 5 singers with Mr 
Moss, outside the Royal Albert Hall: 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
In recognition of the school’s  
commitment to Music, we have 
been awarded the Music mark. We 
have plans for even more Music at 
St Mary’s from September, so 
watch this space! 
 

Bikes and scooters 
A friendly reminder not to ride these on school  
premises for safety. This includes the school car park, 
as vehicles come in and out regularly. Thank you. 

 
Cricket Art Competition 
Huge congratulations to Mia (Y6) and Romodan (Y5)
who won the Lord’s Ashes art competition! We look 
forward to seeing your artwork and showcasing it on 
our website. 

Class teachers for September 
At the end of the Year, we will sadly be saying  
goodbye to Mr Moss and Miss Winter. Mr Moss is 
moving to a school in Clapham, and Miss Winter will 
be studying for a Masters degree. 
We will be welcoming 3 new teachers to St Mary’s: 
Peter Davies, who is moving to London from  
Hertfordshire, Beth Roberts, who is moving from 
Wales and Jadwiga Stepinska who has worked in other 
schools in London. They are all visiting us over the 
next couple of weeks (Mr Davies came and met his 
class this week) and I know you will want to make 
them all very welcome as they join our community. 
In September, the teachers will be: 

Mrs McSherry will be working across the school,  
particularly in EYFS, and leading on Behaviour and  
pupil-wellbeing. Ms Bowden will continue to work in 
her role as SENCo. 
 

Sports day 
Please see the letters from Miss Bell about Sports Day 
next Friday. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 

Class Teacher 

Year 6 Miss Granite 

Year 5 Mr Davies 

Year 4 Mr Angell 

Year 3 Miss Roberts 

Year 2 Miss Bell 

Year 1 Miss Philpot 

F2 Mrs Williams 

F1 Mrs Stepinska 

Y5/6 support Mrs Rickett 

Y3/4 support & PPA Ms Glover 

Y1/2 support & PPA Mrs Sprackling 


